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legislative attempts; speeches on the enactment and purpose of merger control; Member States' views concerning European
merger control as expressed during Council negotiations; officially available concentration-related statistics; and a
wide-ranging literature review covering both the legal and economic sides of merger control. Throughout, the author
substantiates theoretical assertions with case law examples, clearly exposing doctrines arising from such cases as
Continental Can, Phillip Morris/Rothmans and the Airtours, Schneider and Tetra Laval trilogy. A unique feature of the
analysis draws on the author's personal experience while working for a Brussels competition law firm. This book is a
remarkable compound of academic guide to the roots and rationales of the European Merger Control System, practical
guide to the day-to-day intricacies of merger control enforcement, and 'raw' guide for decision makers and merger
control law enforcers. It will be of immense value in all three contexts.
EU Competition Law Volume II: Mergers and Acquisitions Jones, Christopher 2021-12-14 This book is a Claeys and Casteels
title, now formally part of Edward Elgar Publishing. With extensive updating in the decade since the publication of the
second edition, and written by the key Commission and European Court officials in this area, as well as leading
practitioners, the third edition of this unique title provides meticulous and exhaustive coverage of EU Merger Law.
Assessing EU Merger Control Through Compensating Efficiencies Pauline Affeldt 2021 Worldwide, the overwhelming majority
of large horizontal mergers are cleared by antitrust authorities unconditionally. The presumption seems to be that
efficiencies from these mergers are sizeable. We calculate the compensating efficiencies that would prevent a merger
from harming consumers for 1,014 mergers affecting 12,325 antitrust markets scrutinized by the European Commission
between 1990 and 2018. Compensating efficiencies seem too large to be achievable for many mergers. Barriers to entry
and the number of firms active in the market are the most important factors determining their size. We highlight
concerns about the Commission's merger enforcement being too lax.
The Efficiency Defence and the European System of Merger Control 2002
Harmonisation of EU Competition Law Enforcement Jurgita Malinauskaite 2019-11-15 This book explores how the EU’s
enforcement of competition law has moved from centralisation to decentralisation over the years, with the National
Competition Authorities embracing more enforcement powers. At the same time, harmonisation has been employed as a
solution to ensure that the enforcement of EU competition rules is not weakened and the internal market remains a level
playing field. While employing a comparative law argument, the book, accordingly, analyses the need for harmonisation
throughout the different stages of development of the EU’s competition law enforcement (save Merger control and State
Aid), the underlying rationale, and the extent to which comparative studies have been undertaken to facilitate the
harmonisation process from an historical perspective. It also covers the Directives, such as the Antitrust Damages
Directive and the ECN+ Directive. Investigating both public and private enforcement, it also examines the travaux
préparatoires for the enforcement legislation in order to discover the drafters’ intent. The book addresses the
European and the Member States’ perspectives, namely, the Central and Eastern European (CEE) countries, as
harmonisation proceeds through dialogue and cooperation between the two levels. Lastly, it explores the extent to which
harmonisation of the competition law enforcement framework has been accepted and implemented in the Member States’
legal systems, or has led to the fragmentation of the national systems of the CEE countries.
Merger Remedies in American and European Union Competition Law François Lévêque 2003-01-01 This impressive volume
presents a detailed comparative analysis of merger remedies in the EU and US, motivated by the fact that a growing
number of mergers are being scrutinized and reviewed under both jurisdictions. Merger remedies on either side of the
Atlantic play an increasingly important role in the implementation of public policy with regard to the economic
concentration of industry. The book provides an understanding of merger remedies in general, and of procedural and
substantive differences in the approach of the EU and the US. The editors have gathered together leading European and
American practitioners and scholars to comprehensively discuss this issue. They aim to help policymakers decide if, and
how, current practices can be improved, and to help firms and their counsel better prepare cases and predict outcomes.
Merger Control in Europe Nauta Dutilh 2003-01-01 Rev. edition of : "Merger control in the EU," edited by Peter Verloop,
3rd rev. ed., 1999.
Digital Competition Law in Europe Marc Wiggers 2019-09-05 ‘Digital competition’, a term and concept that has risen to
the forefront of competition law, may be viewed as both promising and cautionary: on the one hand, it brings the
promises of increased speed, efficiency and objectivity, and, on the other, it entails potential pitfalls such as hardto-identify pathways to unfair pricing, dominant positions and their potential abuse, restriction of choice and abuse
of personal data. Accordingly, jurisdictions around the world are taking measures to deal with the phenomenon. In this
concise but thoroughly researched book – both informative and practical – lawyers from a prominent firm with a
specialised digital competition team take stock and examine the state of digital competition in the enforcement
practices of six competition authorities in Europe, most of these forerunners in the field of digital competition
policy and enforcement. The competition authorities surveyed are those of the European Union, the United Kingdom,
France, Germany, the Netherlands and Belgium. For each, an overview, spanning the period from 2012 to mid-2019,
includes not only landmark cases in which digital technologies have had a significant impact on the competition law
outcome but also guidance documents such as speeches, policy statements, industry surveys and research reports.
Activities and enforcement practices of the various authorities include the following and more: degree of activity;
focus of the activity; enforcement styles; enforcement instruments; visible effectiveness of enforcement; and important
insights and outlooks. Each overview contains separate chapters on the cartel prohibition, the prohibition of abuse of
a dominant position and merger control. An additional chapter evaluates the similarities and differences in the
enforcement practices and the positive and negative effects of digital competition in the jurisdictions investigated,
and a concluding chapter offers recommendations. An indispensable guide to quickly and accessibly acquiring in-depth
knowledge in competition law in the digital sector, this matchless volume is a must-read for any practitioner or
academic who encounters competition law related to digital markets. The dilemmas and challenges of the new competition
law reality – which is here already, like it or not – are clearly explained here for the benefit of regulators,
academics, policymakers, judges, in-house counsel and lawyers specialising in competition law and intellectual property
law.
The EU Merger Regulation Alistair Lindsay 2012 This is the 4th edition of The EC Merger Regulation - a detailed guide
to the method of merger control in the European Union. Fully revised for 2012, this comprehensive text describes how
the European Commission determines approval of a notified merger, thereby providing information and techniques to
complete merger deals successfully for companies operating in the European Union
Merger Control in Europe Ioannis Kokkoris 2010-09-13 This book addresses the phenomenon of mergers that may result in
non-coordinated effects in oligopolistic markets. Such cases are sometimes referred to as "non-collusive oligopolies",
or "gap cases" and there is a concern that they might not be covered by the substantive test that some Member States
use for merger assessment. Ioannis Kokkoris examines the argument that the European Community Merger Regulation
(Regulation 4064/89) did not capture gap cases and considers the extent to which the revised substantive test in
Regulation 139/2004 deals with the problem of non-collusive oligopolies. The author identifies actual examples of
mergers that gave rise to a problem of non-coordinated effects in oligopolistic markets, both in the EU and in other
jurisdictions, and analyses the way in which these cases were dealt with in practice. The book considers legal systems
such as United Kingdom, United States, Australia and New Zealand. The book investigates whether there is any difference
in the assessment of non-collusive oligopolies between the various substantive tests which have been adopted for merger
assessment in various jurisdictions. The book also looks at the various methodological tools available to assist
competition authorities and the professional advisers of merging firms to identify whether a particular merger might
give rise to anticompetitive effects and explores the type of market structure in which a merger is likely to lead to
non-coordinated effects in oligopolistic markets.
The Adjustement of Merger Control to Eu Standards Before Accession Raluca Ioana Gui 2008
Promoting Competition in Innovation Through Merger Control in the ICT Sector Kalpana Tyagi 2019-06-21 This book
addresses the question of how competition authorities assess mergers in the Information Communication Technology (ICT)
sector so as to promote competition in innovation. A closer look at the question reveals that it is far more complex
and difficult to answer for the ICT, telecommunications and multi-sided platform (MSP) economy than for more
traditional sectors of the economy. This has led many scholars to re-think and question whether the current merger
control framework is suitable for the ICT sector, which is often also referred to as the new economy. The book pursues
an interdisciplinary approach combining insights from law, economics and corporate strategy. Further, it has a
comparative dimension, as it discusses the practices of the US, the EU and, wherever relevant, of other competition
authorities from around the globe. Considering that the research was conducted in the EU, the practices of the European
Commission remain a key aspect of the content.Considering its normative dimension, the book concentrates on the
substantive aspects of merger control. To facilitate a better understanding of the most important points, the book also
offers a brief overview of the procedural aspects of merger control in the EU, the US and the UK, and discusses recent
amendments to Austrian and German law regarding the notification threshold. Given its scope, the book offers an
invaluable guide for competition law scholars, practitioners in the field, and competition authorities worldwide.
Chinese State Owned Enterprises and EU Merger Control Alexandr Svetlicinii 2020-12-14 This book analyzes the specifics
of corporate governance of China’s State Owned Enterprises (SOEs) and their assessment under EU merger control, which
is reflected in the EU Commission’s screening of the notified economic concentrations. Guided by the going global
policy and the Belt and Road Initiative, Chinese SOEs have expanded their global presence considerably. Driven by the
need to acquire cutting edge technologies and other industrial policy considerations, Chinese SOEs have engaged in a
series of corporate acquisitions in Europe. The main objective of this book is to demonstrate the conceptual and
regulatory challenges of applying traditional merger assessment tools in cases involving Chinese SOEs due to the
specifics in their corporate governance and the regulatory framework under which they operate in China. The book also
explores the connection between the challenges experienced by the merger control regimes in the EU and the recent
introduction of the EU foreign direct investment screening framework followed by a proposal concerning foreign
subsidies. The book will be a useful guide for academics and researchers in the fields of law, international relations,
political science, and political economy; legal practitioners dealing with cross-border mergers and acquisitions;
national competition authorities and other public bodies carrying out merger control; policy makers, government
officials, and diplomats in China and the EU engaged in bilateral economic relations.
European Merger Control F. Ilzkovitz 2006 During its first fifteen years, the EU's merger control system, unlike most
others in the world, offered only minimal possibilities for taking efficiency gains into account as a mitigating factor
that might offset the anti-competitive effects of a merger. This book examines the background to a change in the legal
framework which occurred in May 2004 with the entry into force of a new Merger Regulation that for the first time
explicitly recognises the possibility of an efficiency defence.European Merger Control assesses the likely impact of
this new regulation, and discusses the pros and cons of the efficiency defence, how other merger control systems deal
with efficiencies, how the investigation process can be organised to accommodate the analysis of efficiency gains and
the main theoretical and practical problems which arise when anti-competitive effects have to be weighed against
efficiency gains.With contributions from distinguished academics in the field of industrial economics and officials
with practical experience of merger control, this book will be of interest to consulting economists practising in the
field of competition policy, competition lawyers, micro-economists and officials of competition authorities.
EU Merger Control Ioannis Kokkoris 2014-01 Economic issues play a pivotal role in competition enforcement. Integrating
economic and legal analysis throughout, this work provides expert coverage of both the substantive and procedural law
relating to merger control in the EU, considering EU and national case law. The key substantive and procedural issues
in the US are also considered.
Competition Law of the EEC Ivo Van Bael 1990
The Merger Control Review Ilene Knable Gotts 2020
Competition Law of the European Union Van Bael & Bellis 2021-03-01 This new Sixth Edition of a major work by the wellknown competition law team at Van Bael & Bellis in Brussels brings the book up to date to take account of the many
developments in the case law and relevant legislation that have occurred since the Fifth Edition in 2010. The authors
have also taken the opportunity to write a much-extended chapter on private enforcement and a dedicated section on
competition law in the pharmaceutical sector. As one would expect, the new edition continues to meet the challenge for
businesses and their counsel, providing a thoroughly practical guide to the application of the EU competition rules.
The critical commentary cuts through the theoretical underpinnings of EU competition law to expose its actual impact on
business. In this comprehensive new edition, the authors examine such notable developments as the following: important
rulings concerning the concept of a restriction by object under Article 101; the extensive case law in the field of
cartels, including in relation to cartel facilitation and price signalling; important Article 102 rulings concerning
pricing and exclusivity, including the Post Danmark and Intel judgments, as well as standard essential patents; the
current block exemption and guidelines applicable to vertical agreements, including those applicable to the motor
vehicle sector; developments concerning online distribution, including the Pierre Fabre and Coty rulings; the current
guidelines and block exemptions in the field of horizontal cooperation, including the treatment of information

A merger that did not come to pass Andrea Daniel 2009-07-13 Essay from the year 2009 in the subject Politics International Politics - Topic: European Union, grade: A-Grade with distinction, South Bank University London (Faculty
for Art and Human Sciences), course: Postgraduate Course on European Policy, language: English, abstract: This essay
examines the theoretical background and the practical application of the EU's “antitrust policy”. As mergers are one
way for firms to gain a “dominant position” in the market, the Commissionapplies the merger regulation to control such
developments. The operation of this policy is analysed with the case study of a prohibited merger of “Ryan Air” and
“Aer Lingus”. The case also shows the high degree of legislative and executive powers the EU-institutions have gained
in the significant economic area of competition policy. Although seemingly of purely economic purposes, EU competition
policy serves “integrative” purposes too. “EU-Integration” can be defined as the EU-Member States voluntarily foregoing
their power to formulate only national political and legal measures. Instead they formulate common policies which are
determined in a coop-erative process of decision making. Cooperation can either take place in an intergovernmental
framework or by transferring national sovereignty to the EU-institutions with the subsequent subjugation of national
law under EU Law. Since the Treaty of Rome in 1957 expressed the determination of the European Economic Community’s
Member States to build an “ever closer union”, economic integration parented EU-integration. With the new Treaties from
the Single European Act onwards other than economic policies were added to the EU’s agenda, e.g. cultural policy,
foreign or security policy, but economic integration stayed a top priority. The EU’s success is still believed to
depend on its economic success and its ability to let the majority of the EU’s citizens profit from it. Economic
failure could undermine people’s acceptance of the renunciation of national political independence. Therefore the
Commission strives to ensure the Single Market’s success, among other things by applying a competition policy with
merger controls.
Merger Control in the EU and Turkey Fevzi Toksoy 2019-09-08 As a country on the way to integration with the European
Union (EU), Turkey has been following EU principles in establishing and improving its merger control regime, as well as
overall competition law, keeping pace with changes in relevant EU legislation and case law. However, as is to be
expected, specific adjustment needs engender significant differences in the two regimes. This book presents, for the
first time, a description and analysis of the relationship between the EU and Turkish merger control law and practice.
The authors—all three both practicing lawyers and academicians in Turkey—focus on comparing substantive, procedural and
jurisdictional issues and draw parallels on their regulation in the two jurisdictions. These matters include the
following: determining whether a transaction shall be regarded as a notifiable merger, hence be subject to control;
financial thresholds used for allocating jurisdictions; extraterritoriality of merger control; relationship between the
significant impediment to effective competition (SIEC) test and the dominance test; determination of the relevant
market; techniques used for assessment of horizontal and non-horizontal mergers; notification requirements; procedural
duties of competition authorities in relation to remedies; third-party rights; gun-jumping fines and other sanctions
for failure to comply with merger control requirements; and peculiarities of assessment of mergers in the big data
world. Each chapter provides an overview of the respective issues in the EU and Turkey, projecting a clear
understanding of the main similarities and differences in the two regimes. A notable feature is an in-depth analysis of
applicable case law concerning each issue, with most of the Turkish decisions available in English for the first time.
In addition to these practical issues, the book’s comparative approach will prove to be of great value. With its clear
answers to questions about what transactions are subject to merger control, what criteria are used in assessing those
transactions, and the main issues that a foreign company should be aware of while merging with another foreign company
with effect in Turkey and/or EU, the book will be of immeasurable value for lawyers and their business clients dealing
with multijurisdictional merger cases. Interested academics and policymakers will also find much here to attract their
attention.
The Substantive Appraisal of Joint Ventures Under the EU Merger Control Regime Kadir Baş 2014-11-24 Présentation de
l'éditeur : "This new book tackles the complicated economic nature of joint ventures under competition law. Joint
ventures are increasingly popular for firms seeking to gain economic advantage but the legal uncertainty that exists
from a competition law perspective makes it difficult for firms to predict and adopt the safest policy when structuring
and dealing with their joint ventures. Kadir Bas proposes a new approach with a more coherent and integrated framework
for the analysis of joint ventures under the Merger Regulation. Gain a full understanding of this intricate and
controversial area with The Substantive Appraisal of Joint Ventures under the EU Merger Control Regime. This
significant title contains an in-depth analysis of the notion, types and aspects of joint ventures. Kadir Bas further
examines the legal treatment of joint ventures under both EU and United States law, drawing on competition legislation,
reported judicial decisions, administrative decisions and guidelines, and academic works devoted to the analysis of the
joint venture as a legal, economic, and business phenomenon in both jurisdictions. As well as providing unique in-depth
insights into the field, the extensive coverage make this book an invaluable research and comparative law resource.
Kadir Bas provides detailed guidance on the most important and relevant issues including : whether the EU's fullfunctionality criterion is appropriate to identify joint ventures as mergers ; how the fact that the parent firms
remain competitors in the joint venture's market, or in other markets, should affect the approach to the creation of a
joint venture under the Merger Regulation ; and whether a joint venture and its parent(s) should form a single economic
unit in respect of an agreement between themselves, and of liability for a competition law infringement. The
Substantive Appraisal of Joint Ventures under the EU Merger Control Regime enables the reader to gain a full
understanding of the current developments and debates surrounding the competition law approach to joint ventures, and
will be of inestimable value to practitioners, jurists, policymakers, officials, and academics concerned with European
competition law."
Ex Post Economic Evaluation of Competition Policy Fabienne Ilzkovitz 2020-05-18 Competition authorities are
increasingly interested in understanding the impact of their activities on markets and consumers. The goal is to
improve competition policy rules and decision-making practices and to get robust evidence on the benefits of
competition and competition policy for society as a whole. Discussions with competition authorities, practitioners and
academics have shown the need to take stock of the experience gained in this field by the European Commission and to
present it in an easily accessible way. The studies collected in this volume – prepared by senior Commission officials
and competition policy experts – range from the ex post evaluation of specific policy interventions to the assessment
of the broader impact of competition policy. The issues and topics examined include the following: objectives and scope
of evaluations by the European Commission; description of counterfactual evaluation techniques used; conditions for a
successful ex post evaluation of a competition policy intervention; a wide selection of individual cases covering a
variety of economic sectors; applications in merger control, antitrust and State aid; direct benefits of competition
policy interventions for consumers; deterrent effects of such interventions on market participants; and macroeconomic
outcomes in terms of job creation, productivity and GDP growth. This matchless book assembles within a single volume
all that is needed for competition policy analysts and practitioners to undertake ex post economic evaluations. While
its collection of state-of-the-art ex post evaluation studies has a clear value for competition authorities, it is sure
to be welcomed as well by competition law practitioners in the private sector, who will greatly appreciate the effort
made to cast a critical eye on decisions taken in the past. Moreover, it allows for addressing some of the new
challenges facing competition policymakers. Fabienne Ilzkovitz is Principal Advisor responsible for the economic
evaluation of competition policy within the Directorate-General for Competition of the European Commission, and since
2014, she has coordinated various ex post evaluation projects in the Directorate-General. She is also Associate
Professor of Economics in the Solvay Brussels School of Economics and Management at the Université Libre de Bruxelles,
Belgium. Adriaan Dierx is Senior Expert on ex post economic evaluation within the Directorate-General for Competition
of the European Commission. He has managed a number of studies aimed at assessing the economic impact of the European
Commission’s competition policy interventions.
Does EU Merger Control Discriminate Against Small Market Companies? Mika Oinonen 2010-01-01 Although the question posed
by the title of this book has generated considerable debate, the essential issue remains open and largely blurred.
While some believe that there is no so-called 'small market problem', others discern discrimination against small
market companies (i.e., companies with a strong position in their home markets but a modest position in the European
and global markets) and a consequent need for changes in competition law. The author of this enormously helpful work
here sets the stage for meaningful discussion by analysing the EC Merger Regulation's objectives, economic foundations,
and application practice to present a reasoned view of the issues that can be considered relevant for such a
discussion. Considering their effect on the 'small market problem', the author scrutinizes such factors as the
following: the Commission's methodology for delineating relevant markets in merger assessments; unnecessary prohibition
caused by overestimation of the market power of small market mergers; erroneous approval of cases that should actually
be prohibited; impact of the so-called 'Harvard' and 'Chicago' schools of competition theory and their key policy
implications; process-related alternative views of competition and new synthesizing approaches; relevant criteria for a
proper analysis of market power; concentration measures and market shares; barriers to entry; price and profitability
analyses; and product definition v. geographic definition of markets. In a final chapter, the author presents some
tentative conclusions, normative in nature, concerning the problem and the relevant issues relating to it. As the first
in-depth analysis of the issues that are actually involved - with its particular diagnosis of the assessment of market
power in considering the relevant issues for the problem - this study brings into salience the terms of the debate on
the 'problem', and thus takes a giant step forward towards defining what needs to be done. Competition lawyers,
policymakers, and academics in Europe and elsewhere will find the discussion of great value.
Directory of EU Case Law on Merger Control Steven Noë 2012 This very useful practice guide gives quick and easy access
to the case law of the Union courts on merger control. It presents the relevant parts of all judgments on the EU Merger
Regulation by topic, allowing the reader to quickly find what the Court of Justice or the General Court of the European
Union has held on a particular issue. A highly detailed table of contents facilitates prompt access to the relevant
precedents. The work is intended for all those interested in EU merger control and is particularly relevant for
practitioners handling merger control cases in Europe. Steven Noandë is a member of the Legal Service of the European
Commission. He has practised EU law and competition law in particular for many years, first at the Dutch bar and since
2004 in the Commission's Legal Service, where he is responsible for merger coordination. He regularly defends the
Commission in merger cases before the courts of the European Union.
Remedies in EU Competition Law Damien Gerard 2020-07-10 By their nature, remedies are central to competition law
enforcement and represent the yardstick against which the efficiency of the overall system can be measured. Yet very
rarely have remedies been treated in a horizontal and comprehensive manner from the combined perspectives of substance,
process and policy. The present volume, developed in partnership with the College of Europe’s Global Competition Law
Centre (GCLC), provides coherent, practical, and authoritative commentaries by leading experts from the GCLC’s
incomparable network. The contributions – originally presented at the 2019 GCLC annual conference – examine remedies to
assess the overall effectiveness of competition law enforcement in merger, antitrust and State aid matters. The overall
topic is presented under five headings: objectives and limitations of remedies; types of remedies in competition law
enforcement; implementation and process; ex post assessment of remedies and policy lessons; and national and
international approaches. The high-profile and wide-ranging group of authors includes the Director-General of the
European Commission’s competition department, lawyers from major international firms, and well-known economists and
academics specialising in competition law. With a sharp focus on how to make competition rules work well in today’s
digital environment, this systematic and coherent analysis illuminates an issue that we need to fully grasp and
understand in order to make sense of competition policy, law and enforcement in the years and decades to come.
European Merger Control Catalin Stefan Rusu 2010-01-01 Twenty years of experience have inevitably brought to light
challenges and tensions in the enforcement of the European merger control system. Some of these challenges have been
faced, some have been solved and some remain latent. This very valuable study starts from the proposition that the EU
has never fully acknowledged those fundamental challenges which relate to the rationale behind merger control in
Europe. The author shows how the Commission's focus on adapting the rules of merger control to the economic realities
of the future business environment, although designed with a view to facilitating European integration, has compromised
attainment of legal certainty, transparency and welfare enhancement. In its detailed evaluation of the 'future market
structure prediction process' embedded in European merger control policy, this book approaches two rock-bottom, farreaching questions: In what ways does merger control promote consumer and societal welfare? Is the Commission able to
correctly predict the outcome of any given concentration transaction? These considerations take the reader through a
deep and searching analysis that calls into question the very credibility and transparency of the system, leading to
alternatives which promise a new clarity of purpose and procedure. The author describes how these recommendations can
be integrated into the functioning framework of the European project. Taken fully into account along the way is a wide
spectrum of relevant source material, including the following: applicable articles and chapters of the founding and
subsequent European Treaties; secondary European legislation concerning competition and merger activity; domestic
competition laws; guidelines, notices and action plans; competition law reviews, statements of intentions; draft
merger-control-in-the-eu
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practical overview of the key economic techniques and evidence employed in European merger control.
Kentucky Unemployment Compensation Laws and Regulations Publisher's Editorial Staff 2015-03-06 Kentucky Unemployment
Compensation Laws and Regulation, 2015 Edition is a concise guide featuring the statutes and regulations that govern
unemployment compensation in Kentucky. This is a handy reference for Kentucky general practitioners and employment
specialists alike. The eBook versions of this title feature links to Lexis Advance for further legal research options.
A comparative analysis of EU and US transnational mergers regulation Dimitris Liakopoulos 2017-12-22 Document from the
year 2017 in the subject Law - Civil / Private / Trade / Anti Trust Law / Business Law, grade: A, , language: English,
abstract: The major problem associated with the regulation of transnational mergers, which affect several national
markets, is the allocation of jurisdiction. Each country concerned may wish to exert jurisdiction and apply its
national competition law to regulate the anti-competitive effects a merger may have in its territory. However, this
approach may lead to risks of inconsistent decisions regarding the legality of mergers. Indeed, the national
competition laws applied by the regulating authorities may diverge in several aspects, which raise the likelihood of
inconsistency. The authors advocates the creation of an international merger control framework (IMCF) for the
regulation of transnational mergers. This framework will rest on an informal and a formal pillar. The former includes
non-legally binding competition principles. Consistency of these principles with the concepts of legitimacy and
efficiency, as well as the presence of peer reviews and assistance programmes, should lower the risk of nonimplementation. The formal pillar includes bilateral cooperation agreements which apply to merger affecting the
countries which have concluded the agreements. As essential pre-condition for the application of bilateral agreements,
the level of cooperation achieved by such agreements should be at least equal to that ensured by the informal pillar.
The last part of the study addresses and examines the long and complex processes in merger and acquisition (M&A)
transactions. M&A arbitration faces certain difficulties during the transaction. Such difficulties the author seeks to
underline. Two main problems of arbitration in M&A transactions, particullarly, have been covered. Firstly, the problem
of consent in consolidation of parallel proceedings during M&A transactions, and, secondly parties' consent that
validate arbitration agreements/clauses in “assignment” or “succession” after M&A transactions have been completed. The
author also tries to clarify the content of consent of parties to a transaction. Finally, a criticism of parallel
proceedings is enhanced.
Chinese State Owned Enterprises and Eu Merger Control ALEXANDR. SVETLICINII 2022-08 This book analyzes the specifics of
corporate governance of China's State Owned Enterprises (SOEs) and their assessment under EU merger control, which is
reflected in the EU Commission's screening of the notified economic concentrations. Guided by the going global policy
and the Belt and Road Initiative, Chinese SOEs have expanded their global presence considerably. Driven by the need to
acquire cutting edge technologies and other industrial policy considerations, Chinese SOEs have engaged in a series of
corporate acquisitions in Europe. The main objective of this book is to demonstrate the conceptual and regulatory
challenges of applying traditional merger assessment tools in cases involving Chinese SOEs due to the specifics in
their corporate governance and the regulatory framework under which they operate in China. The book also explores the
connection between the challenges experienced by the merger control regimes in the EU and the recent introduction of
the EU foreign direct investment screening framework followed by a proposal concerning foreign subsidies. The book will
be a useful guide for academics and researchers in the fields of law, international relations, political science, and
political economy; legal practitioners dealing with cross-border mergers and acquisitions; national competition
authorities and other public bodies carrying out merger control; policy makers, government officials, and diplomats in
China and the EU engaged in bilateral economic relations.
Evidence Standards in EU Competition Enforcement Andriani Kalintiri 2019-02-07 What rules or principles govern the
assessment of evidence in EU competition enforcement? This book offers, for the first time, a comprehensive academic
study on the topic. Its aim is twofold. Firstly, it produces a typology of evidence standards in competition
proceedings at the EU level, thereby systemising the guidance that is currently dispersed in the case-law of the EU
Courts. Secondly, it examines the applicable evidence rules and principles with a view to better understanding their
role in EU competition enforcement. In so doing, the book illustrates that evidence standards are not mere
technicalities and their significance should not be underestimated. Rigorous and engaging, this work provides a muchneeded analysis of a key question of EU competition enforcement.
Competition Law in the EU Johan W. van de Gronden 2021-02-26 This incisive textbook enhances understanding of EU
competition law, exploring significant substantive and enforcement issues relating to antitrust, merger control and
state aid law. Providing an examination of well-established doctrines, landmark judgements and the impact of recent
developments, this textbook also emphasises the importance of the interplay between domestic and European competition
law by discussing national competition rules and frameworks.
The EU Merger Regulation and the Anatomy of the Merger Taskforce Jose Rivas 2000-05-18 This book follows a practical
approach, which is aimed at fulfilling the need for a straightforward, user-friendly introduction to the workings of
merger control at European level. It is designed to provide the reader with the framework provisions, as opposed to a
case-by-case analysis, thereby enabling those involved with mergers to understand more comprehensively how the
Regulations and the decisions of the Merger Task Force affect specific mergers, organisations and business. The scope
and functions of the Merger Regulations are set out fully and step-by-step guides to the various procedures are
provided. Information sources include the full text of the Regulations as amended, relevant Commission Notices, and
details of the national authorities dealing with mergers. As the EU moves further towards the accomplishment of the
internal market and as mergers of ever-increasing value take place, the Merger Regulations and the work of the Merger
Task Force has become of heightened importance. For lawyers and companies involved in mergers, this book will provide a
very useful reference manual.
Merger Control in Europe Ioannis Kokkoris 2011 "Simultaneously published in the USA and Canada."
Merger Control Porter Elliott 2011 A new book on merger control, edited by Van Bael & Bellis partners Jean-Francois
Bellis and Porter Elliott, was published on 14 September 2011. The 820-page book, which is part of the European Lawyer
Reference Series, provides an overview of the jurisdictional, procedural and substantive merger control rules in over
40 major jurisdictions worldwide. Leading firms from across the globe contributed to this book, which is among the most
comprehensive of its kind on the market.

exchange; the evolution of EU merger control, including court defeats suffered by the Commission and the case law on
procedural infringements; the burgeoning case law related to pharmaceuticals, including concerning reverse payment
settlements; the current technology transfer guidelines and block exemption; procedural developments, including in
relation to the right to privacy, access to file, parental liability, fining methodology, inability to pay and hybrid
settlements; the implementation of the Damages Directive and the first interpretative rulings. As a comprehensive, upto-date and above all practical analysis of the EU competition rules as developed by the Commission and EU Courts, this
authoritative new edition of a classic work stands alone. Like its predecessors, it will be of immeasurable value to
both business persons and their legal advisers.
An Introduction to EU Competition Law Moritz Lorenz 2013-04-25 Succinct and concise, this textbook covers all the
procedural and substantive aspects of EU competition law. It explores primary and secondary law through the prism of
ECJ case law. Abuse of a dominant position and merger control are discussed and a separate chapter on cartels ensures
the student receives the broadest possible perspective on the subject. In addition, the book's consistent structure
aids understanding: section summaries underline key principles, questions reinforce learning and essay discussion
topics encourage further exploration. By setting out the economic principles which underpin the subject, the author
allows the student to engage with the complexity of competition law with confidence. Integrated examples and an
uncluttered writing style make this required reading for all students of the subject.
Merger Control in the EU and Turkey Fevzi Toksoy 2022-05-11 As a country on the way to integration with the European
Union (EU), Turkey has been following EU principles in establishing and improving its merger control regime, as well as
overall competition law, keeping pace with changes in relevant EU legislation and case law. This book presents, for the
first time, a description and analysis of the relationship between the EU and Turkish merger control law and practice.
The second edition of the book considers the legislative changes that occurred in 2020-2021, including the reform of
the Turkish Competition Law which introduced the significant impediment to effective competition (SIEC) test into the
Turkish concentration control. The authors--all three, both practicing lawyers and academicians in Turkey--focus on
comparing substantive, procedural and jurisdictional issues and draw parallels on their regulation in the two
jurisdictions. These matters include the following: determining whether a transaction shall be regarded as a notifiable
merger, hence be subject to control; financial thresholds used for allocating jurisdictions; extraterritoriality of
merger control; relationship between the SIEC test and the dominance test; determination of the relevant market;
techniques used for assessment of horizontal and non-horizontal mergers; notification requirements; procedural duties
of competition authorities in relation to remedies; third-party rights; gun-jumping fines and other sanctions for
failure to comply with merger control requirements; and peculiarities of assessment of mergers in the Big Data world.
Each chapter provides an overview of the respective issues in the EU and Turkey, projecting a clear understanding of
the main similarities and differences in the two regimes. A notable feature is an in-depth analysis of applicable case
law concerning each issue, with most of the Turkish decisions available in English for the first time. The book's
comparative approach will prove to be of great value. With its clear answers to questions about what transactions are
subject to merger control, what criteria are used in assessing those transactions, and the main issues that a foreign
company should be aware of while merging with another foreign company with effect in Turkey and/or EU, the book will be
of immeasurable value for lawyers and their business clients dealing with multijurisdictional merger cases. Interested
academics and policymakers will also find much here to attract their attention.
The Shaping of EU Competition Law Pablo Ibez Colomo 2018-07-12 A ground breaking study of how the interaction between
the European Commission and the EU Courts has shaped EU competition law.
EU Merger Control Mark Tricker 2013 'EU Merger Control' is the classic English language text on the regulation of
mergers by the EU competition authorities. This edition provides a complete guide to how the regulatory regime
introduced by the 2004 EC Merger Regulation has developed in practice, examining both the substantive and procedural
features of merger regulation.
The goals and scope of European merger regulation. Acquisition of minority shareholderships Ziya Baghirzade 2014-08-06
Academic Paper from the year 2014 in the subject Business economics - Law, grade: 2.0, Free University of Berlin,
course: Master degree, language: English, abstract: The Merger Regulation as it stands only applies to transactions
resulting in a lasting change of control. Economic theory and the Commission's experience suggest that non-controlling
minority shareholdings may also in certain instances cause anticompetitive harm. The financial incentives and the
influence on the target resulting from such minority stakes can raise competition concerns based on the same theories
of harm as pursued under merger rules, namely unilateral or coordinated effects or input foreclosure. Unlike other
competition authorities both inside and outside the EU (such as Germany, the United Kingdom, or the United States) the
Commission currently has no opportunity to address such concerns where they are caused only by the acquisition of
minority participations. The European Commission is looking forward to review and potentially revise its rules for
reviewing minority share acquisitions under EU competition law. The European Commission is considering amending the
EUMR to allow it to review certain acquisitions of non‐controlling minority shareholdings. Under the current EUMR
regime, the Commission can only review the acquisition of a minority shareholding and possibly prohibit it ex ante
where it confers control. Control means the possibility of exercising decisive influence on an undertaking on the basis
of rights, contracts or any other means (Article 3(2) EUMR). Hence, the acquisition of a minority shareholding does not
fall under the scope of the EUMR and under the Commission’s jurisdiction unless it enables the minority shareholder to
determine the strategic commercial behavior of the target. While in some instances competition problems caused by noncontrolling minority participations might be tackled by the antitrust rules of Article 101 or 102 TFEU, these
provisions would not seem to deal with all cases in which non-controlling minority shareholdings may cause competitive
harm. In particular Article 101 only applies where there is an agreement between the parties which could be qualified
as having the effect of restricting competition.
Merger Control in the European Union Edurne Navarro Varona 2005 This second edition provides an exhaustive analysis of
the European Community rules relating to merger control, including the new EC Merger Regulation 139/2004 of 20 January
2004 which entered into force on 1 May 2004 and the latest interpretive notices adopted by the European Commission. The
book draws upon the authors' detailed and practical knowledge of the subject as officials at DG Competition and
practitioners specialising in this field, and will be updated through a companion website.
The Economic Assessment of Mergers Under European Competition Law Daniel Gore 2013-04-25 Provides a clear, concise and
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